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Town Clerk: Delia Shephard

The Editor


[bookmark: _GoBack]3 September 2013

Dear Sir

I would like to reassure residents that Sandy Town Council has no plans to close the wheels/skate boarding equipment remaining at Sunderland Road Recreation Ground.  The equipment is managed and maintained by the town council at the tax payers’ expense under an agreement with Sandy Skating and Youth Association.  The council does not plan to remove the remaining equipment or to use the skate park area for any other purpose. The Sandy Skating and Youth Association has not given notice that it intends to withdraw the equipment it owns and the council will work with them to secure more and better facilities for young people at this site in the future however long this may take.  
Yours faithfully



Delia Shephard
Town Clerk
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